
Gerard’s statement: 
I am writing for your consideration in becoming a member of the Yellow Gaykil. My professional 
experience in the management of budgets came as the Director of a 24 x 7 ICU/Step Down 
Telemetry Unit and an Out Patient Cardiac Rehab Unit for 5 years. The budget included wages 
for 23 FTE’s supplies medical equipment and future capital needs. I was also responsible for 
surveys from the Ma Department of Public Health as well as the Joint Commission on the 
Accreditation of Hospitals. Also responded to any complaints made about or against 
professional practice of my staff  and annually evaluated their practice. I have either participated 
in retreats, participated in their operation or have been a member of Tsegyalgar East for 25 
years. Was a member of the red gaykil about 20 years ago. At that time you were presented to 
Rinpoche for his approval. He shook my hand gave me that look in the eye and told me that 
there were no limitations upon practice. Thank you for your consideration. Gerard Miller 
 


